
 

 

 

Jon Welsh is the Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School 

Volunteer of the Month.  

Jon has donated countless hours and financial 

resources to our Neah-Kah-Nie Youth Organization 

over the past five years. This year alone he paid for 

two full sets of football uniforms for our players.  

His support allows us to maintain a healthy 5/6 

football team, giving those players the chance to 

play regularly and enjoy the sport.  He coaches 

football and baseball as well, volunteering countless 

hours of his own time to ensure our 6th graders 

have a team to play on.   

On behalf of Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School I want to 

thank him for his dedication to our students. 

 


